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Notice of Motion 

 

Recommendations to Improve Reduction of Textile Waste 

 

At the April 4, 2017 Council meeting, I will present the following motion: 

  

THAT Administration work with the Environmental Advisory Committee to prepare 

recommendations for Council’s consideration on how the County could reduce the amount of 

textile waste disposed of by residents; and that the recommendations be presented to 

Council by the September 5, 2017 Council meeting.  

 

 

 


